Eagle’s Nest does not request scholars to bring school supplies.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rationale:
Under Michigan law, public schools are legally responsible to provide students with all necessary school supplies. Parents are not legally obligated to buy any educational items at all, whether pencils, pens, notebooks, glue, crayons or a litany of other classroom articles.
